
Update for Royal Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Purton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Wednesday 30 May 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Widham Farm Inquiry has been adjourned so we are now waiting for the new dates 

for the Inquiry.  

 

 

• Purton Parish Council spoke against the development of Ridgeway Farm at the Inquiry 

which was held in Chippenham over eight days during May. 

 

 

• Purton was well represented at the recent Wiltshire Diamond Jubilee event in Salisbury.   

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Local residents in Purton should soon receive a questionnaire seeking information to 

feed into the Parish Plan. 

 

 

• Purton Parish Council is taking an active part in the Neighbourhood Plan Steering 

Group. 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Purton’s Diamond Jubilee Event will be held on Sunday 3
rd
 June, this will be a free 

event full of fun packed activities and entertainment.  The event will start with a banner 

parade through the village.  On Monday 4
th
 June a beacon will be lit in Purton at a 

specified time to coincide with others being lit around the country. 

 

 

• On the 23
rd
 May representative from Purton will be in Royal Wootton Bassett to see the 

Olympic Torch go past.  Some of those watching will be members of Purton Amateur 

Dramatic Society and they will look very colourful in an array of costumes and some 

will be performing the cancan!   

 
 
 
  


